
Training for Hand Batik (04/02/2017) 

 

The training for hand batik was organized and successfully completed by the Sangrahalaya between February 

04, 2017 to May 14, 2017 as part of its programme for building up financial capacity for the local needy ladies. 

A new batch of participants enrolled themselves in the training. The selection of candidates was made on the 

basis of an interview which tested their aims and objectives for pursuing the particular training. The participants 

of the training have been taught to make handkerchiefs, table cloths and wall hangings. The participants had to 

sit for an examination consisting of theory as well as practical on completion of the training. They will be 

awarded certificates very soon.  

 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


